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New UK Rail Director At CECA
Hannah Rock has taken on the role of Rail Director at the Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA).

Hannah has over two decades experience of working in the railway contracting industry, principally for Kier and Aspin,
and is taking over the role from outgoing Rail Director Bill Free.

Commenting, Hannah said: “l am very much looking forward to working with CECA members to ensure that the work
which Bill has been doing with contractors working in UK rail is continued, and that CECA can continue to go from
strength to strength, working alongside our valued customers.”

Bill Free, who has undertaken the role since 2018, will help ensure a smooth transition during the early part of 2023.
Bill plans to continue his involvement in the industry, as he moves in retirement, via judging for rail and contracting
awards - while continuing with bespoke consulting work.

< ENDS >

Notes to Editors

1. The Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) represents over 300 contractors of all sizes, covering approximately 80% of the civil engineering market in Great Britain. Our members build
infrastructure that provides the basis for economic sustainability and quality of life in communities across the country.

For more information, please contact Huston Gilmore on 0207 340 0450 or e-mail hustongilmore@ceca.co.uk
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